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My dream factory would be the factory for the actual dreams, but not for
the common everyday ones, no, this factory is for the ones that you don't
even consider as a real dream or goal because it is impossible in any kind of
way.
Everyone at least once had a dream that doesn't come from this world, does
not include this reality, this dimension and we reject it immediately,
because, as I said, it is impossible. And of course we don't live this dream,
because we know that if we stay caught up in it, we won't succeed in
everyday life and that just kills all the magic. But not all people want
something that is impossible, because dreams are as simple or as
complicated as the dreamer, most people just want to live a happy life,
maybe to be a famous singer, or run a successful business, find the love of
their life, get married and live happily ever after, but some of them just
want more. And the ones who want more are exactly the kind of customers
that Anastasija's dream factory for extraordinary dreams is looking for.
The factory would be kept as a secret, a few people would know about it,
we would carefully pick our customers and workers can't be humans, but I
don't really have an idea of who they might be, a dwarfs, fairies, hobbits,
army of Clones, maybe even all of them together, I don't know, but they
would have to understand the purpose of this factory, and that is to bring
some magic to this world.
It would also have to have an awesome motto, a quote, not the cheesy one,
but something that will get you chills such as “Dare to dream”. Most of us
don't live our dream because we live our fears, but dreams are often most
profound when they are crazy, so you can call this business of mine the
factory for crazy dreamers, that may as well be true.
We all have a dream deep in our heart that is unreal, but still wonderful,
and if we had all the money and the time of this world we couldn't still
make it happen, so we keep dreaming, and the future belongs to those who
believe in beauty of their dreams.

